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Dear Parents & Guardians,

          Welcome to the 2018-2019 tennis season at Churchill High School! The players have worked hard this week and have earned their place on the Varsity team. Congratulations to all the athletes! We are excited about this year and believe that success starts with good communication. 

     Please take some time to check out our tennis link through the Chargers Sports Association (CSA) on-line. It is an easy way to access important information.

The link is: www.chargersports.org
**Click the “Home” link and find the “sports” tab which will take you to our “tennis” page.

     We have lots to share and look forward to working with our families this year to make this school year the best. 

· August 25th: Meet the Chargers Pep Rally; 5:30/dinner; 7:15/Pep Rally
· Buy your $10 BBQ dinner plate ticket for the event through us!

Go Chargers!
Vanna Organ & Leslie Wild
Tennis Team Parent Reps

 

     
